
Lewiston Parent Teacher Conferences Update 
 
Because of Covid-19, our parent teacher conferences will be different this year.  We will not be 
doing face-to-face conferences, but teachers will be available on Oct. 2 from 8-4 to conference. 
  
 Elementary 

● Teachers will be contacting parents on how they would like to do a conference (zoom, 
email, telephone) 

  
Junior/High School 

● Progress reports and a note were mailed home on Sept. 25 
● Teachers will contact parents that they ​need​ to conference with to set up a time 
● Parents may email or call the teacher to let them know if they’d like to visit with them 
● Teachers will set up a time with parents to conference (zoom, email, telephone) if parent 

requests a conference or teachers need to conference 
  
Juli Smith, PreK-12 Principal 
 


